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To whom it may concern, 
 
We OBJECT to the planned development at Brooklands Farm near Chestfield for the following reasons: 
*Increased traffic on an ALREADY BUSY stretch of road into Canterbury. 
*Increased pressure on local schools and health services *Increased sewage into the already polluted sea locally 
*the absolute crime of losing precious countryside and subsequent wildlife habitats at a time when the planet and 
its living inhabitants are already at a critical point. Aldo, green spaces around Whitstable & Chestfield have been 
massively developed over the last few years and local residents are now potentially losing what is almost the last bit 
of green left. Are we as residents not, who pay a premium to live in this locality as it is, entitled to green spaces 
essential for the character of what was once a lovely town surrounded by countryside and also essential for people‘s 
health and wellbeing? 
 
DO NOT BUILD! 
 
Thankyou, 
Family CRAIG 
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